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From: Sarah Langston 
Sent: Thursday, 30 May 2024 9:33 AM
To: Portfolio Committee 3
Subject: Re: Late submission
Attachments: Gmail.PDF

On Thu, 30 May 2024, 9:32 am Sarah Langston, wrote:
Good morning,

I would like to submit the following copy of an email to the Committee as late piece of evidence to support The ANPA.

I ask that all names and identifying details be redacted.

This is an example of how at risk Neurodivergent mothers are to reporting when they advocate for children in schools.

Sarah Langston










